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11th November 2019 

Change from Port Moresby to Motukea Island 

 

Dear Clients, 

With effect from the below voyages, MBf Carpenters Shipping Limited (MCSL) will 
standardise the location name and port code for cargoes handled at Motukea 
International Terminal. 

Document issued by MCSL from these voyages onward will reflect Motukea Island 
(UN Code: PGMTK) instead of Port Moresby (UN Code: PGPOM). This change 
reflects the actual UN location where our as well as our partner’s vessels berth and 
cargo handled. 

Service Vessel / Voyage ETA Motukea 

NSS Carpenters Sirius 2005S 
2nd February 
2020 

NAT Shuntien 1918S 21st January 2020 

NAX Coronado Bay 2001S 31st January 2020 
 

MCSL appreciates your support and we look forward to continue to being of service to 

you. Please feel free to contact our local representatives should you need further 

clarification. 

 

Yours Sincerely  

MBf Carpenters Shipping Trade Office 


